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Stars of the Week!
Daniyal  
Christy  
Salma 
Aamir 

Elmer
This week we kicked off our new ‘On Safari’ topic by starting to explore the Elmer stories. Through 
this story, we had some lovely conversations about looking different and fitting in. We thought 
about Elmer’s beautiful patchwork design as we explored nature in forest school this week. Have a 
look at our gallery on the school website to see more photographs of what we got up to!  

In maths this week we have been learning about time. We have learnt the days of the 
week and have been practising using the vocabulary: yesterday, today, tomorrow. We 

have been sequencing events in our school day and thinking about which 
events are longer and which are shorter. It would be great if you could 

practise some of this vocabulary at home too!

Home Learning
In our RE lessons this half term we 
are exploring the theme of ‘Special 
Places’. Have a little chat at home 
about places that are special to 
you. These might be places of 
religious worship or they might be 
other places that hold significance 
to you as a family. We would love to 
see photographs or hear you talk 
about your special place on Seesaw. 

Next week
Next week we are going to read 
some more stories from the Elmer 
collection. We are going to be doing 
a lot of activities linked to these 
stories that help us to practise our 
oracy skills.     

In our maths lessons we are going 
to be talking about and creating 
our own repeating patterns.  Reminders

A few reminders for the Summer Term… 
- Please can we ask that all sunhats are clearly labelled with your child’s name 
- Children do not need to bring in their own suncream. We have a class supply that we use for all of 

the children.  
  


